## RADNOR TOWNSHIP POLICE DEPARTMENT

301 Iven Avenue Wayne, Pennsylvania 19087-5297 (610) 688-0503 ¤ Fax (610) 688-1238

## William A. Colarulo Police Superintendent

TO: Radnor Township Commissioners; Robert A. Zienkowski, Township Manager; William M. White, Director of Finance, Stephen F. Norcini, Township Engineer, Tammy Cohen, Director of Recreation and Community Programming; Kevin W. Kochanski, Director of Community Development; Bill Cassidy, Field Leader; Steve McNelis, Public Works, Deputy Chief Flanagan, Deputy Chief Block, Officer Alex Janoski; Officer Pat Lacey, Officer Ken Piree, Traffic Safety Unit; William Gallagher, Supervisor of Parking and Administrative Assistants, Vera DiMaio and Lori DeNicola

FR: William A. Colarulo

RE: STAFF TRAFFIC COMMITTEE MEETING HELD IN THE POLICE ROLL CALL ROOM, WEDNESDAY, NOVEMBER 15, 2017, 10:00AM.

## **NEW BUSINESS**

- 1. Mrs. Marino requests a Do Not Block Driveway sign to be placed on S. Bryn Mawr Avenue to help with exiting her driveway. She would also like to see if she could add a second driveway to her property.
- 2. Wayne Business Association requests street closure for the Annual Wayne Christmas Tree Lighting on December 1, 2017
- 3. Options for controlling speeding issues on Moore Avenue per Township Manager.
- 4. Pine Tree Road regarding painted road markings for discussion per Commissioner Richard Booker
- 5. Linda Hodges reports multiple traffic issues at 108 Windermere every morning due to the Radnor Middle School traffic.
- 6. Resident on Highfield Lane reports Line of Sight issue at the intersection with Sproul Road.